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In the run up to OUTLOOK™ 2021 Gil Stevens, EDANA's External Relations & Sustainability
Director, spoke with Haydn Davis of Sustainable Nonwovens, providing a preview of the suite
of new online facilities which will enable participants to truly capitalise on attendance.

They pair also discussed the presentation Gil will give on the morning of April 22 , on the
Single-use Plastics directive,  outlining the changes in store for producers and the wider
implications for the industry. A number of key questions remain for producers, including the
very deλnition of a plastic, the timeline for labelling implementation, and language
requirements in individual member states. 

 

 

All details about OUTLOOK can be found here: https://www.edana.org/events/outlook
/outlook-2021 
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https://www.edana.org/events/outlook/outlook-2024
https://www.nonwovensnews.com/
https://www.edana.org/docs/default-source/events-documents/outlook-2021-programme.pdf?sfvrsn=8392f463_18
https://ec.europa.eu/environment/topics/plastics/single-use-plastics_en
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